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Together Towards Success
With our AIM Values

Diary Dates

International Day
Monday 17th October

Wear International
dress or the colours of

your home flag.
(no sports kits pease)

Half Term
(School Closed)

24th - 29th October

Y6 Trip to RAF
8th November

Museum

Anti Bullying week
14th - 18th November

Odd Sock Day
14th November

Children in Need
Football Pudsey Day

18th November

Twitter

Follow us on Twitter:
@WPS_Success

PSHE Theme

International Day
Monday 17th October

HARVEST FESTIVAL 2022

Thank you to all of our wonderful Woodcroft community for your generous
Harvest Festival donations. Our class hamper display looked amazing! We
also welcomed Marcus, from Food Bank Aid North London, to our harvest
assembly to talk about their vital work. He also judged our class hamper
competition. Food bank Aid will be collecting your food and coin donations
to help support their food banks across North London. If you want to
contribute further please visit: https://www.justgiving.com/foodbankaid
Visit our website for more photos: https://bit.ly/3eqVCdE

Woodcroft International Day on Monday 17th October

We are also looking forward to our famous International Dress and
Colours Day on Monday. It is your child’s opportunity to dress in their
national costume or in the colours of a chosen flag. We are looking forward
to seeing the school transformed into a mass of colour that celebrates the
amazing diversity of our wonderful school community.

https://www.justgiving.com/foodbankaid
https://bit.ly/3eqVCdE


Half Term Break 24th to 29th October - School Closed

Year 6 Secondary Transfer Applications - Closing Date 31st October
Year 6 parents need to ensure that they have submitted their secondary
school applications. Please do not leave it until the last minute. If you
have not submitted your form then log on to the eAdmissions website
and do it this weekend. If you have any problems make an appointment
to see Mr Tallon next week.

Information for Nursery Parents about Applications for Reception Class
Starting ‘full time’ school is an exciting time for both parents and
children. Parents of Nursery age children should now be thinking about
applying for your child's Reception class place for next September.
Generally, this will be children born between 1st September 2018 and
31st August 2019.

Online applications are now open and all pupils need to apply by Wednesday 15th January 2023.
Please remember that attendance at our Nursery is not a guarantee of a place in Woodcroft’s
Reception classes. For more information visit:

https://www.woodcroft.barnet.sch.uk/reception-class-admissions/

Applications can be started at https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/

School Photographs
We hope you liked your child’s school photo. This year you are able to order
online or by returning the envelope with correct payment to school by
Wednesday 19th October.

We do not hold any cash in school so change cannot be given. All
envelopes must contain the correct amount of payment. Thank you

Please  Drive and Park Safely Around School
Please think about others when you are dropping children off at school. Consider
parking a short distance away from the school and walk the rest of the way. This is

both safer and healthier for you and your child.

Think Road Safety!

The Birthday Book Club
We are always really happy to hear about pupils who have enjoyed
recent birthdays. We celebrate this in our weekly news by asking
children to donate a book for their Class Library. We think this is much
better than bringing in sweets or cakes!

This week we would like to wish a Happy Birthday to…
Ruth(Y3) age 8

https://www.woodcroft.barnet.sch.uk/reception-class-admissions/
https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/

